Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School (A Part of Wickersley Partnership Trust)
Relief Midday Supervisor
Salary Details: 

Appointment type: Temporary – Part-Time
Vacancy Location: Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School
Required as soon as possible.
Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School is seeking to appoint a part-time relief Midday Supervisor to cover absence. The role of relief Midday Supervisor will be on a casual, ad hoc basis, not every day and is usually at short notice. This is not a full time permanent role. Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School has a very dedicated and supportive staff who will welcome and encourage you. 
The role will entail working with the children to ensure that they are in the right place at the right time for their school dinners. You will also be expected to supervise and monitor the children over the lunchtime period, dealing with any issues that occur. First Aid training will be given to any successful applicants who do not already have a current first aid qualification. 
Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School is a primary academy and a part of Wickersley Partnership Trust, a highly supportive organisation with excellent opportunities for medium and long term career development. Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School is a great place to grow and thrive as a professional.
Application forms can be obtained from the School Office. Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School, Howlett Drive, Rotherham, S60 5HT. Telephone number 01709 828242 or by emailing, office@brinsworthwhitehill.org

Closing date - 12 noon on Thursday 19th April 2018
Interviews – Monday 23rd April 2018
Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share the same commitment. Written references will be taken up at shortlisting stage prior to interview.

This post involves working with children and therefore if successful you will be required to apply for a disclosure of criminal records check at an enhanced level. Further information about the Disclosure Scheme can be found at www.gov.uk/disclosure-barring-service-check
Rotherham Metropolitan Borough Council is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children, young people and vulnerable adults.

